March 24, 2012

AéT Tt hWCTEP AN A7 PH? NOMNATY
To All Eritreans in San Jose and environs
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We hereby invite all Eritreans in San Jose and environs to join us
in our get together dinner, to be held in our Community Center, on
Saturday, March 31, 2012. It is to be remembered that the idea to
hold a monthly Community dinner, sponsored by volunteers, was
agreed upon in our last month’s annual general meeting, to help
develop our Community Center. Thank you for your patronage.

Address:Eritrean Community Cultural & Development Ctr
435 Park Ave San Jose, CA 95110

Date:  March 31, 2012

Time: 6:00 PM
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Eritrean Community Cultural & Development Center



